
 

Diocesan Shrine & Parish of 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour & St. Anselm 
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Priest in Charge : Father Jerry Manomey 

Email: priest@sacredheartnorthampton.org.uk 

Deacon : Peter Hurrell   
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MASSES THIS WEEK 
St Anselm Sunday  12 November 8:00am  For the parish 
Our Lady Sunday  12 November 9:15am  Alfons & Urszula Solujan (Foundation Mass) 
Our Lady Monday  14 November 7:00pm  William Bird (Foundation Mass) 
Our Lady Wednesday 16 November 6:00pm  For the sick; Charles Igwe RIP 
Our Lady Saturday 19 November 10:00am Carlos Munoz Rodriguez (Foundation Mass)  

      Followed by Exposition 
St Anselm Sunday  20 November 8:00am  Ernest Mbachu RIP; Everest Egbeada RIP 
Our Lady Sunday  20 November 9:15am  Anna Fischer (Foundation Mass) 
OTHER EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Great Billing Sunday  13 November 11:00am Service of Remembrance, Great Billing War Memorial 
Our Lady Tuesday      15 November 1:00pm  Parish Prayer Time 
St Anselm Tuesday      15 November 7:00pm  Prayer Group and Exposition 
Our Lady   Thursday      17 November 1:00pm  Holy Hour with Chaplet and Novena  
 

Feast Days. Saturday – St Hugh of Lincoln. 
 

Prayer Advocates’ Intention to pray for all those men and women of the armed forces who have served their country, and 
those who continue to serve. 
 

Next Week’s Liturgy of the Word. Second book of Samuel 5:1-3, Psalm Ps 121:1-5. R.cf.v2, St Paul to the Colossians 1:12-
20, Luke 23:35-43. 
 

Last week’s collections.  Our Lady: £186.90 St. Anselm: £251.30, in addition to £102 from standing orders. Thank you for 
your continued generosity! 
 

Last Week’s Second Collection. £163.95 for Bishop’s Maintenance Fund. 
 

This Week’s Second Collection. Northampton Diocesan Priests’ Fund (formerly Sick and Retired Clergy). 
 

Next Week’s Second Collection. Catholic Youth Services. 
 

CAFOD Harvest Fast Day: CAFOD have sent their thanks to you all for your generous support in raising £464.29 this 
Harvest Fast Day. This gift will enable CAFOD’s partners in Bolivia to work with families, training them in both traditional and 
modern farming methods. This means that families are able to use their new skills to grow nutritious food to feed their families 
and then share their new found knowledge with other families, making a lasting difference in the community 
 

The Closing of the Year of Mercy. In preparation for the closing of the Year of Mercy, there will be a Day of Prayer here at 
Our Lady’s on Saturday 19th November from 10am – 3:30pm. The day will begin with Mass at 10am, a shared lunch at 12 
noon, and conclude with the Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Benediction at 3pm. For further information please contact Felicity 
Harrison (f65harrison@yahoo.co.uk or phone 01604 403869). 
 

Year of Mercy. This Jubilee Year ends on the Solemnity of Christ the King, 20
th
 November. Bishop Peter shall celebrate the 

closing of the Holy Doors in our Diocese at the Cathedral at 10.30am Mass on Sunday 13
th
 November. 

 

Month of the Holy Souls. We have put the brown envelopes at the back of the church for you to put in the names of the 
deceased for whom you wish to pray for during this month of November together with a donation. Prayers will be offered for 
them during each Mass this month. Please place your envelope with the offertory collection or hand to Fr Jerry. 
 

Parish Meal. We plan to hold our parish meal on Wednesday 1 February 2017. Please make an early note of the date in your 
diary! Tickets will be available at both churches on Sunday 8 January 2017 and Sunday 15 January 2017. 
 

Mass Intentions. If you have requested a Mass and would like to bring the gifts up during that Mass, please let the Sacristan 
know in good time before Mass begins. 
 

First Holy Communion. If you have a child in Year 3 or above, who would like to make their First Holy Communion next 
summer, please contact Lorraine at the parish office on 402301 or sacredheartrcchurch@btconnect.com with your child’s 
name and your contact details. 
 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School. The school is seeking staff for January 2017. Please see their website 
www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk for their current vacancies or contact them on 01604 403511. 
 

http://www.sacredheartnorthampton.org.uk/
mailto:sacredheartpriest@btinternet.com
mailto:topcroft@ebarton.co.uk
mailto:sacredheartrcchurch@btconnect.com


Eucharistic Ministers and Readers Courses. The reader’s course will conclude this Tuesday 15 November at 7pm at St 
Gregory’s. The Eucharistic minister’s course will conclude on Tuesday 22 November at 7pm. 
 

A day of creativity and reflection at Turvey Monastery. Saturday 17 December 9.30am to 5pm. Take a retreat away from 
the festive celebration rush. Using guided meditation and poetry for the morning to inspire our inner creativity, you may then 
choose to draw, paint, write, sew or just relax embraced by the peace of Turvey Monastery. Experience as an artist is not 
necessary. Some art materials supplied. Lovely lunch, tea and coffee included, cost is £35 and full payment goes to support 
the Monastery. For more information or to book contact Johan Barber on 07900 864674 or barberjohan@gmail.com. 
 

‘The Art of Dying Well’. This is a new website launching this month, offering a helping hand to those grappling with issues 
around death and dying. Based in the Catholic tradition but open to all, it features real-life stories about dealing with the 
journey through death to eternal life. The site www.artofdyingwell.org is for those who are dying, their friends and family, and 
carers. There are prayer cards in the porch, for anyone who wishes to take one, which feature the traditional prayer for the 
dying. 
 

Vetus Ordo. From January 2017, there is the opportunity to celebrate the Latin mass in the Extraordinary Form at St Thomas 
Aquinas Catholic Church in Bletchley. They would like to gauge if there is sufficient interest for this. Please contact Ngozi on 
07904 987 003 or email ngeeody@yahoo.com to express your interest or obtain further information. 
 

Trip to Medjugorje. 16th-23
rd

 May 2017. Stay at ‘Regina Mundi’, half-board €260 plus air fare. Please contact Anne-Marie 
Newton on 01604 858549 for further information. 
 
Victim Support Service: (now part of VOICE - voicenorthants.org) will be talking about their range of services for people 
affected by crime and anti-social behaviour on Wednesday 23rd November at 7:30pm in the hall at Sacred Heart. 
Refreshments will be available. Everyone is very welcome. Please text SVP mobile 075044 65707 to help us with 
catering/seating. 
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